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What am I missing out on??? So curious!! 

Club feet should get help after birth at low cost.  

A sickly child in for a check up and treatment. 

 
A good book can take you on an adventure. 

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family,  

    It has been a long time since the children have 
been able to get out of the compound much at all. 
They really miss the social activity of getting out to 
school to meet up with their other friends. A drive 
around town is a help but does not connect them 
with these friends. They are curious to see      
whatever is going on  at the front gate (no wonder 
it is always being mended) and over the different 
fences. The children and staff are all healthy and 
are doing well.  

    We want to bring to your attention the big 
changes and expansion over the past years. That 
is our outreach to the suffering children in the 
villages.  The medical clinic is going to be a big 
extension of what we have been doing for many 
years, but now we will based in Lwambogo, so that 
we will catch children earlier in their illness.  
    This comes at a much greater expense as there 
are going to be a lot more children helped. Hope-
fully we can meet most of the medical needs at the 
clinic before the child is desperately ill, but we 
know from experience that there are many who will 
need specialized care at city facilities after our  
initial medical care.  We humbly ask if you could 
assist this burden by increasing your regular 
monthly donation by $10, $25, $50 or $100 to help 
with this growing need. Our goal is to greatly    
reduce suffering and death in the young children. It 
is heartbreaking to see so many little ones suffer 
so badly and die a miserable death. Many have 
brought me to tears. 
    Thank you so much for your love and faithful 
support. It is you who make what we do possible. 

             Blessings from Mandy,  
and Your Welcome Home Family. 

Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

This little girl  cheers as I hoot the horn for them. 

Children look after children so needs get missed. 

 The older boy has the puffy face of  malnutrition. 


